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 Food Service Biometric Cashier System 
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Mrs. Julie Hinds and Mrs. Lynne Rogers will present the use of a finger 
imaging biometric cashier system for the serving lines in the school 
cafeterias to enhance the speed and accuracy of the payment procedures.  
This presentation will be for information purposes only and will not require 
action at this Board meeting.  If the Board is interested in pursuing the 
purchase and implementation of this technology, a request would be made 
at the next meeting scheduled on August 23, 2011. 
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